

Robins Class Newsletter 21st January 2022



Love • Kindness • Self-Belief • Aspiration

What we have learned this week

This week we have started our investigation of the number 9. We have practiced using the correct number formation as we completed our own number lines to 10, we have looked at splitting the number, making patterns and are looking at important dates in the calendar, such as our birthdays! Our We Love to Read book this week has been 'If All the World Were...' by Joseph Coelho. We have loved reading his book and having many class discussions about the story, especially about the new vocabulary!

Thought of the week

When is your birthday?



Stars of the week



Aspiration - Hallie

Love – Ida

Handwriting Hero – Indie

Home Learning Challenge

Can you find out some key dates in our calendar? E.g. Christmas, Halloween, New Year's Day etc.

School Dates

21st January - Skip2Bfit

25th January – Robins start their forest school sessions

18th February - School closes for half term

28th February - Training Day

Notes

Please can all children come to school with a book bag (with their reading books and reading records inside) every day.

Please can you order school meals online so that we know what each child is having for their dinner; this makes it far easier for our school cook.

We have started our trips to the school library for Reading for Pleasure again. We do this on a Thursday morning so please can all school library books be returned to school next Thursday. Thank you!

If you ever have any concerns about the safety or wellbeing of a child at our school, please speak to one of our Safeguarding Leads: Designated Safeguarding Lead: Miss Hannah Burrell. Deputy Designated Safeguarding Leads: Mrs Nikkie Godbold or Miss Emma Roberts.